HB 2770 -- TAX CREDITS
SPONSOR: Pouche

For all tax years beginning on or after January 1, 2023, a
qualified taxpayer shall be allowed to claim a tax credit against
the taxpayer's state tax liability in an amount equal to $1200 for
each birth during the tax year for which a certificate of birth
resulting in stillbirth has been issued under current law.



